
The winning  class is Micklegate
Well Done!

September Breakfast Club
and After School Club

Childcare bookings will be open from 1st
August for September. 

Please book early to avoid
disappointment as our clubs are

becoming more and more popular!

Important Dates
15th July- School Council Toy and

Book Sale
16th July- Year 6 Performance

17th July- Year 6 Prom
Friday 19th July- 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.00-10.00
12.00pm, break up for summer.  

Summer Fun at St
Wulstan's 

Every Wednesday in August from 1-3pm. Food,
games, songs, crafts, stories. Led by YoYo, St
Wulstan's and St Thomas'. Everyone welcome.
Please contact al.rycroft@gmail.com for more

info.

Haxby Road
News

  
Welcome to the world  

baby Toby! 

Congratulations Mr and Mrs
Chambers and big brother Oliver on

the safe arrival of beautiful baby Toby,
born on the 9th July. Mum and baby

are both doing so well. 

Dear Families,

What an exciting week with the arrival of
Mrs Chambers’ baby! We are also really
excited about the year 6 production next
week! Some of us have had a sneak
preview today and we have a class full of
shining stars! 

As you know, at Haxby Road we
absolutely love to read! As part of our
‘Raving Readers’ initiative, all children
who have read over 100 times this year
will be going to the bookshop next week
to choose a new book of their own! What
an achievement!
Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Battersby

 

 
Jubbergate: 87.71%
Ousegate: 84.64%
Fishergate:  95.52%
Whip-Ma- 
Whop-Ma-
Gate: 94.64%
Gillygate: 92.22%
Fossgate: 92.587%
Micklegate: 93.33%
Stonegate: 97.31%

Our School Target is 97% National Figure 96%
This week our whole school attendance was: 92.28%

School
Attendance

A message from Mrs Battersby

Friday 12th July 2024

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together

mailto:al.rycroft@gmail.com

